

Sacred Heart Newsletter - April 28, 2021

"For I know the plans I have for you... to give you a future and a hope." Jeremiah 29:11

April		May	
30	8:15 AM Mass with Parent	5 7	9:00 AM Rosary 8:15 AM Mass with Parent
3-7 4	May Teacher Appreciation Week Dress as your Favorite Teacher Day!	12 14 16 19	9:00 AM Rosary 8:15 AM Mass with Parent 9:30 AM 1 st Holy Communion 9:00 AM Rosary

<u>Dress as Your Favorite Teacher Day:</u> Tuesday, May 4, our students may dress as their favorite teacher. This can be a real person or a fictional person. Here are famous teachers both real and imagined...Socrates, Anne Sullivan, Jane Eyre, Ms. Frizzle, Mr. Falker, Miss Stacy, Remus Lupin, St. Thomas Aquinas, Pope St. John Paul II, St. Francis Xavier, St. Francis Xavier Cabrini, St. John Bosco, St. Maximilian Kolbe. Remember modesty is key. Have fun with it! We look forward to seeing all the fun ideas students come up with.

Registration Packets: Registration packets were sent home two weeks ago and they are due back to the school by May 1. We know this is earlier than usual. The earlier time will help us figure out staffing and class sizes for the 2021-2022 school year. Return your packet to keep your child's spot in the classroom! Please do not wait!

<u>Water Bottles:</u> Please send a water bottle to school with your child(ren). The weather is warming up and our students need to stay hydrated especially during PE. No one is allowed to drink directly out of the drinking fountains. They are allowed to fill their water bottles at the drinking fountains.

<u>Annual Appeal:</u> The 2020-2021 Annual Appeal continues! We need 100% participation. So far **57%** of our families have participated. When we apply for grants it is important that we are able to say that our families support our school. It does not matter how much you give just that you give from your heart.

<u>Lost & Found:</u> Our Lost & Found will be in the uniform closet in a tub marked "Lost & Found". If your child has lost a clothing item, please, check there. If items have not been picked up from the "Lost & Found" by the 1st of the month they will be disposed of. PLEASE put your child's name on all facemasks, jackets, sweaters and sweatshirts. Currently, we have many jackets and sweaters in the "Lost & Found". Come check it out!

<u>Visitors to school:</u> Due to health protocols put out by the Oregon Department of Education parents must call before coming to school. If a parent needs to come into the school, they will have their temperature taken and must answer the questions regarding any symptoms or exposure to COVID-19. If you would like to purchase scrip, pay tuition or have any other concerns for the office, please, email or call.

Bottle & Can Drive: We have blue Bottle Drop bags to be used for our bottle and can drive. Though we take bottles and cans in other bags, if you would take blue bags home and fill them, it would save our Bottle & Can Drive Chair person hours of work. Just email the office for a bag or two and we will send them home with your child. These bags are mixed with aluminum, plastic and glass. Please keep them under 20 pounds.

Sacred Heart Catholic School, a mission of Sacred Heart-St. Louis Parish, forms children in knowledge, virtue and the spiritual life in a safe and positive educational environment that they may develop into disciples of Jesus Christ.

Please support us by using Amazon Smile https://smile.amazon.com/ch/93-0459186 and by using scrip www.benefit-mobile.com
Photos are available on our school website https://school.shstl.org/ and on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartgervais/

Around Our Community

Regis St. Mary Catholic School is holding their annual raffle. 1st Prize is a New Buick Encore GX valued at \$27.585. 2nd Prize is \$1000 in Cash. 3rd Prize is \$100 in Cash. Tickets are \$50 Each with buy two get one free! To purchase a ticket go to <u>Tickets — Regis St. Mary Catholic School (rsmauction.org)</u>

Queen of Peace Catholic School Annual Auction will be held on Saturday, May 1, 2021 at Queen of Peace School. For more information go to <u>Annual Auction - Queen of Peace (qpschool.org)</u>.

The Gervais Mr. & Ms. Gervais Pageant will be held on Saturday, May 22. All funds raised go to support Doernbecher Children's Hospital.

A Blood Drive will be held at Gervais High School beginning at 9 AM on Wednesday, May 26.